
E X E C U T I V E  CHAMBERS 

H O N O L U L U  

L ~ N D A  LINGLE 
G O V E R N O R  

January 24, 2007 

The Honorable Colleen Wanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 003 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 1 3 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of 
the Hawaii's Sister Sta&/Cities Program Report prepared by the Department of Business, 
Economic Development, & Tourism, pursuant to Act 201, Section 201-84. I am also 
informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at http: 
/ / w w  . Hawaii.gov/dbedtlsisterstate/index. html. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosure 

c: Senator Rosalyn W. Baker, Chair 
Ways and Means Committee 

Senator Carol Fukmaga, Chair 
Economic Development Committee 


